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Morris “Bud” Carter

Morris “Bud” Carter is a Senior Vice President with Potomac Partners and had a long and distinguished career working in Federal government housing programs.  Bud retired from the Federal government in 1999 after working for 27 years in Federal Housing Administration (FHA) and US Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) housing programs.  Upon his retirement from Federal service, Bud was awarded HUD’s Distinguished Service Award, the highest award given to a HUD employee.

During his career at HUD, Bud held the following positions:

· From September 1997 to September 1999, Bud was Director of FHA’s Homeownership Center (HOC) in Philadelphia, PA.  As HOC Director, Bud was responsible for managing all FHA Single Family operations in the northeast part of the country, including 15 states ranging from Maine to Virginia and as far west as Michigan.  Single Family operations included all loan production and insuring, real estate owned, asset management, quality assurance and lender monitoring functions.  

· From 1996-1997, Bud was Director of FHA’s Office of Lender Activities and Program Compliance in HUD Headquarters.  As director of the office, Bud was responsible for managing the approval of all Single Family and Multifamily lenders for participation in FHA programs; directing the onsite reviews of lenders to assure compliance with FHA origination and servicing requirements; and for taking enforcement actions against lenders and other program participants for failure to comply with FHA requirements.

· From 1986-1995, Bud was Director of the FHA Single Family Housing Development Division in HUD Headquarters.  In this capacity, he served as head of loan production and underwriting for FHA and was responsible for the design and development of all FHA single Family mortgage insurance programs.  During this time he fostered the growth of the innovative Direct Endorsement program, designed the FHA streamline refinance program and directed the design and implementation of FHA’s CHUMS system.

After retiring from HUD in 1999, Bud became Senior Director of Residential Finance at the Mortgage Bankers Association of America in Washington, DC, where he was responsible for formulating policy and industry positions on issues related to residential mortgage lending.  He left MBA in early 2002 and joined Potomac Partners. 

Bud is a graduate of American University in Washington, DC and has done post graduate work at George Washington University in Washington, DC.
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